May 2012 

Dear Neighbor, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Toby Farms Civic Association.   We invite you to become a new member of the association with annual dues of $20.00 per household. Our monthly meetings are being held at The Light House Church located at 259 6th Street in Upland at 7:00 P.M., on the last Tuesday of each month. As a member you are included in decisions on the safety and “quality of life” issues that affect our neighborhood.

You help to communicate the needs and concerns of our neighborhood to Chester Township Council, Law Enforcement, etc.  By doing this you are empowering yourself and your neighbors to have an impact on the important issues facing our neighborhood.
Civic Association dues allow you access to and cover: 

· Flyers and Quarterly Newsletters to keep you updated on important information and events in our community

· Community-sponsored and family-oriented social and special events including an annual Easter Egg Hunt and Community Day.   Social events are useful in bringing the neighbors together so we can meet and know each other. Knowing each other improves our safety and quality of life.

· A Town Watch and Block Captains program that assists local law enforcement
· Mailings and maintaining a Postal box for official correspondence with professional organizations and an outlet for residents to send their concerns for TFCA action 
· Powerful representation of the 900+-homes in the Toby Farms community
· Monthly general meetings where residents can interact with elected officials, police officers, community agencies and programs, and local business owners in addition to your Board members.

· 1 Toby Farms Civic Association T-shirt in your first year of membership.  Additional T-shirts may be purchase for $10 each.  

Your Association has a great working relationship with local law enforcement and politicians, including our Township Councilmen, and works to submit legislation to improve our community when required.  As an organization we can only assist our neighbors when we are made aware of issues. Join us and be the eyes and ears of your community. Toby Farms Civic Association Board members are made up of volunteers who have committed their time and talent to keep this community strong. They receive no compensation for the leadership.  Attached is a membership application. Please complete and return as soon as possible so that we may continue to maintain a strong membership, with a strong voice for our community. 

Sincerely,

Angela Prattis, President 
Please complete the membership application on the reverse side of this page.  








